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SAFETY:  BIKE USE  

 

The Hampton Board of Education recognizes the risks and danger associated with student bike riding to and from 

school.  The Board acknowledges that certain parents/guardians would like to allow their child/ward to ride a bike 

to school.  The Board is not in a position to ensure a safe bike route to and from school and thus parents/guardians 

who do allow their child/ward to ride bikes to school are assuming the risks involved with bike use 
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